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Date:  November 16, 2016 
 
To: West Linn Planning Commission 
 
From: Darren Wyss, Associate Planner 
 
Subject: CDC-16-03 – Willamette NA Meeting Minutes 
 

 

At its November 16, 2016 meeting, the West Linn Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing to make a recommendation to the City Council on CDC-16-03.  The proposed 
amendments were discussed at the Commission’s November 2, 2016 worksession.  Staff mailed 
the proposed Community Development Code amendments (Ordinance 1655) and the staff 
report to the Commission on November 4, 2016.  Staff mailed a memorandum with public 
comment on November 9, 2016.  Staff has received one more letter of comment and it is 
attached.  The letter is meeting minutes from the Willamette Neighborhood Association where 
they vote to support the amendment of the definition for “eating and drinking establishments” 
to allow brewpubs and cider houses.  

 
 














